Dear Ms. Adamek:

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review as it considers this matter. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the case file.

Thank you again for your interest.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-564-3940 x208

From: PSC - Public Information Officer **Sent:** Thursday, March 04, 2010 4:58 PM

To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

Subject: FW: LG&E's Proposed Increase in Fees and Usage Rates

From: Chas Adamek[SMTP:REDACTED]
Sent: Thursday, March 04, 2010 4:57:30 PM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer

Subject: Fwd: LG&E's Proposed Increase in Fees and Usage Rates

Auto forwarded by a Rule

To whom it may concern:

I am forwarding this letter I submitted to the Courier-Journal on 3-3-10, as I am outraged at your recent proposal to increase usage rates when we should all be more concerned about conservation of gas and electricity. I am a retiree on fixed income, and I have placed great value on energy conservation. Your proposal would not only be unfair, but it would negate any effort to limit the consumption of our precious resources. As I indicated in my letter to the Courier-Journal, I see your proposal as GREED versus CONSERVATION. I would greatly appreciate hearing from you in response to my concern. Thank you.

Sincerely, Ann Adamek 1703 Lynn Way Louisville, Ky. 40222

